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MEMORANDUM 

April 26, 2022 

TO:   All Agencies 

FROM:  James Gast, Administrator 

SUBJECT: Post Office announces changes to delivery times beginning May 1, 
2022 

The U.S. Postal Service (USPS) has announced that, effective May 1, 2022, it will be 
modifying service standards for First-Class Package Service (FCPS), which will result in 
longer delivery times for some mailings. USPS has indicated that 64 percent of FCPS 
volume will be unaffected by the change, 4 percent will be upgraded from a 3-day to 2-day 
service standard, and for the remaining 32 percent, the service standard will increase by 
one or two days.  

Additionally, USPS is removing an extra day for Priority Mail transported via ground (not 
air), which it had temporarily put in place in April 2020. 

To view nationwide service standards—the delivery benchmarks for how long customers 
can expect the Postal Service to deliver different types of mail—visit the USPS Service 
Standards Maps: https://postalpro.usps.com/ppro-tools/service-standards-maps. When 
entering ZIP and City Name from the drop-down menu, northern offices should use “894 
RENO NV” and southern offices should use “890 LAS VEGAS NV”.  

To see the full USPS announcement, go to https://about.usps.com/newsroom/national-
releases/2022/0418-usps-implements-new-first-class-package-service-standards.htm 

For questions or concerns, please contact MailServices@admin.nv.gov or call 775-684-
1860. 
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